
Dear Trade Partner, 

 

Please be informed that the Carriage Of Passengers from India to the UAE is further 

suspended until 14th May 2021. 

 

*** Passengers who have transited through India in the last 14 days are not permitted 

to board from any other point to the UAE *** 

 

For rebooking options, please contact Emirates Call Centre or use Emirates Covid waiver policy by 

using waiver code  "ROGW006 DUE COVID-19" 

 

For latest updates, please visit our website  www.emirates.com 

 

   

Kind Regards 

Emirates - India 
29 April 2021 

https://e.emiratesagents.com/2RKU-15CTG-1U8WQM-QBI64-1/c.aspx

